
From: Howard Rogers – Member First Southern Baptist Church, Ellinwood, 
Kansas 

 

Purpose: Support of HB2528 

 

I am writing to request your favorable support of HB2528 – providing for the 
exemption of non-profits from the Kansas Amusement Ride Act regarding 
inflatables.  

These inflatables as used by churches and civic organizations provide for 
amusement, social interaction and enjoyment to citizens of almost all ages.  

Your support of HB2528 will enable non-profit organizations to: 

1. Provide enjoyment to the citizens of our rural communities; 
2. Provide opportunities for interaction with one another; and 
3. Provide non-profits relief from some of the cost associated with the 

use of these activities. 

We request your support for this legislation. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Howard Rogers 

Ellinwood, Kansas   .  


